
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT, FORESTRY AND FISHERIES

NO. 2020

NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT: WASTE ACT, 2008
(ACT NO.59 OF 2008)

EXTENSION OF TIME TO COMMENT ON THE DRAFT REGULATIONS REGARDING EXTENDED
PRODUCER RESPONSIBILITY

I, Barbara Dallas Creecy, Minister of Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment, hereby extend the
comment period on the proposed regulations regarding the extended producer responsibility, as
published under Government Notice No. 718 in Government Gazette No. 43481, on 26 June 2020, until
26 August 2020. Members of the public are invited to submit written representations on or objections to
any of the following addresses:

By post to: The Director - General: Department of Environment, Forestry and Fisheries
Attention: Mr Anben Pillay
Private Bag X447
PRETORIA
0001

By hand at Environment House, 473 Steve Biko Street, Pretoria, Arcadia, 0082

By email:

Telephone: (012) 399 9827

The draft Consultation Notice can also be accessed at under
"Documents for Comment" or obtained at the Department's offices.

Comments received after the closing date may not be considered.

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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